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19/03/2025  17:42:222025/0868/T COMMNT Veronika Kozlova I am saddened to learn about the potential felling of the Black Poplar tree and wish to formally 

object to this decision.

This tree is an essential part of our local environment, offering numerous benefits:

- It serves as a natural barrier against noise pollution.

- It provides vital shade and shelter for wildlife, including birds, insects, and other animals - 

especially during the summer months.

- Its acts as a visual screen, contributing to the area's aesthetic appeal.

- It offers a crucial privacy buffer between residential properties.

- As a native species to the Belsize Park Conservation Area, it holds ecological and historical 

significance.

Beyond its practical benefits, this Black Poplar is a beautiful and integral part of the landscape. 

The justifications for its removal appear unsatisfactory, and I urge reconsideration of this 

decision.
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